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WOODBINE RECEIVED $109,000 IN SHARE FUNDING 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the New 
Jersey Department of Community Affairs has awarded the Borough of Woodbine 
a Sharing Available Resources Efficiently (SHARE) grant in the amount of 
$109,000. This award will provide funds to provide operational items for the 
shared operation of a public works facility for four entities: The Woodbine 
Municipal Utilities Authority, the Woodbine Port Authority, the Woodbine School 
District, and the Borough of Woodbine. This building will house equipment for the 
four entities and allow for cooperative management of resources and 
coordination of activities. 
  
“In this time of fiscal stresses, the concept of shared services and facilities is a 
vital solution for situations such as this much needed, by all entities involved, 
equipment storage site. We once again thank the Department of Community 
Affairs and Commissioner Doria for coming through for us with this grant funding 
to send this project forward,” noted Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
 


